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To:

Stephanie Carols

21, Megan Dr

Oak Park, IL - 25241 

April14, 2012

Dear Ms. Stephanie Carols,

Our orphanage ‘Seven Colors’ has been working for strengthening the deserted children of the society.

We have been working for these children since the past 10 years. We provide food, clothes, and quality education to these underprivileged children.

Since the last decade, we have been receiving donations from many good hearted people. But, during the current economic crisis, we have been facing financial problems to run our orphanage.

We are seeking donations from every possible source we can. We daily approach hundreds of people for donations.

Your donation will help greatly for providing a better quality of life to the less fortunate children of our orphanage. You can either donate in cash or through items of daily usage. It will be a great help for these children and you will get their blessings.

Additionally, if you can come to our centre sometime and spend a couple of hours, playing and laughing with them, it will be surely a delight for them.

Thank you for your attention and we hope for your contribution to our orphanage.

Sincerely,

Marie Ellis

(Director)

Seven Colors
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